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NOTICE 

 

University of Lucknow has turned 100 this year. For a century this exalted seat of 

learning has served the nation and its people with students in each and every walk 

of life. In order to honour and mark these 100 years of excellence, the University has 

decided to felicitate the ex-LU students who have been selected for a private or 

government job during the last six years (2015-2021), in a Function. Former students 

may apply online through the Google form with following link on or before 20th 

October, 2021. 

https://forms.gle/tw6yoPLBrhyzBjDk6 

No application will be entertained after this deadline. This facilitation of ex-students 

was planned last year but the University decided to postpone it due to pandemic 

situation. Those who applied last year need not to apply again. 

 

(Poonam Tandon) 


